
 

 

                 Doctor of Podiatric Medicine & Certified Wound Specialist 

Dawn Y. Stein, DPM, CWS  NPI # 1952562738 

Marc Butcher, DPM  NPI # 1619065398                   

Lauren Coe, DPM  NPI # 1659729218 

Christopher Wolf, DPM  NPI# 1093178709 

    647 North Broad Street, Suite # 204, Grove City, PA  16127 p:  724-458-6245 f:  724-458-6244 
1906 Wilmington Road, Suite # 5, New Castle, PA 16105  p: 724-654-3182  f:  724-654-8578 

3760 E. State Street, Hermitage, PA  16148 p:724-979-6200 f:724-308-7760 
244 N. Findley Street, Punxsutawney, PA  15767   p:  814-938-1770   f:  814-938-1771  

90 Beaver Drive, Building E, DuBois, PA  15801   p: 814-375-8882   f: 814-375-1159 
2611 Bigler Avenue, Northern Cambria, PA  15714   p: 814-948-2805   f: 814-948-2807    

 

Dear valued patient, 

Patient safety and your podiatric needs will always be our top priority.  With this in mind, all of our offices will 
remain OPEN to serve the needs of our patients. 

At this time, it has been determined by the Pennsylvania Podiatric Medical Association (PPMA) that podiatric 
care is an essential service that Pennsylvanians are permitted to attend and is not included in any shutdown 
order.  

Out of an abundance of caution, we have taken additional precautions to ensure the safety of all who enter our 
offices. Since one of the main symptoms of Coronavirus (COVID-19) is a fever, we will be using infrared 
thermometers to take our employees temperatures, as well as our patients and any family member or 
caretakers that may come into our offices. We are also utilizing screening questions related to COVID-19 
guided by the Center for Disease Control (CDC). Should anyone present with travel history and or symptoms 
outlined by the CDC, they will not be brought into the treatment areas and instead will be referred to their 
primary care physician. 

While we have always been diligent in our cleaning practices, following the PA Department of Health and 
OSHA guidelines, at this time, we are being even more diligent in frequently cleaning all rooms and common 
areas.  

In furtherance of everyone’s safety, we kindly ask that you reschedule your appointment if you: 

 Have a body temperature greater than 100.4 degrees F, cough or shortness of breath, 
 You have been exposed to someone with COVID-19 symptoms, 
 Traveled out of the country in the last 30 days. 

This is a very unique time but we are here to serve your podiatric needs. We thank you for your patience and 
understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Y. Stein, DPM, CWS 
Owner, Delta Foot and Ankle Centers 

 

"We Make the Difference" 


